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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
June 
11th  Years 3/4 Spelling Bee 
14th  Years 5/6 Spelling Bee 
18th  Aspirations Day 
18th   Year R Fathers Day Assembly and 
  Stay & Play  1:45pm 
28th  Year 1 Trip to Bodiam Castle 
28th  Parent Meeting for children joining 
  Yr R in September 6:30pm 
July 
2nd  Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED 
5th  Ebony Class Assembly 2:30pm 
7th   Summer Fair 
12th  Juniper Class Assembly 2:30pm 
16th  End of Year Reports to parents 
16th  Yr R - Yr 5 End of Year Disco 
17th  Nursery Stay & Play 8:35am 
17th  Yr 6 Performance 2pm & 7pm 
18th  Transition Day 
18th   Open Evening - 3.30-5pm 
20th   Nursery Stay & Play 2:15pm 
23rd  Nursery Leavers Event 3:30pm 
23rd  Proud of You Event (during school 
  day) 
23rd  Yr 6 Prom 7:30pm 
24th  Yr 6 Leavers Service 10:30am 
24th  Last Day of Term 6 
September 
3rd  Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED 
4th  First Day of Term 1 

Headteacher’s Blog 
 

As we return for our final term 
of the school year, it’s a good               

opportunity to reflect on what we’ve achieved   
this year and to begin looking forward towards 
next year. 
 Perhaps one of our largest challenges was   

increasing the size of our Reception year to 
90 pupils. They are now very ready for Year 1 
and our Lodge looks like it’s always been 
there!  

 We have introduced the mastery curriculum 
for Maths across the school and we are      
delighted with the impact this is having.   
Miss Holliday, our Maths leader, has the            
opportunity to visit Shanghai later in the  
year to see mastery in its true sense and we 
will then host teachers in our school from 
Shanghai in January. More details will be 
shared nearer the time 

 Our focus on Growth Mindset is challenging 
the way our pupils think and we are starting 
to see a positive change in attitude towards 
more difficult learning. We will continue to 
look at this next year too, until it becomes 
embedded. 

 In Term 6 we prepare the children for the 
new year ahead. Later in the term, they will 
spend time with their new teachers and you 
will have an opportunity to meet with them 
too. This will be on 18th July. For our Year 6 
pupils, they have begun to meet with staff 
from their new schools and will also have  
opportunities to visit. 

 
Sports Day 
It was wonderful to see so many families            
supporting their children on Wednesday. It was      
a great day full of fun and competition! Thank  
you for all the positive feedback we’ve received.     
I will be posting photos of the day on our website, 
once we’ve received all your updated Consent 
Forms. Please return these as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 
Here’s to wonderful Term 6. 

Please continue to 
check your children’s 

hair regularly.  If you would like an              
information leaflet, these are available      
from the school office.  Thank you. 

Polite Reminder  
We are a non-smoking site. Smoking is not 

permitted anywhere within the school 
grounds, including just outside the school 

gates.  This includes e-cigarettes. Thank you. 
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Discounted Summer Football Course 

with  

Premier Football School! 

Premier Football School are running a football course 
at CORNWALLIS ACADEMY in Maidstone this summer 
from Tuesday 31st July - Friday 3rd August for boys and 
girls aged 5 - 12 of all abilities. Times are 10.00am - 
3.30pm. All children receive a trophy, Activities include 
a kids World Cup tournament and a penalty shoot out 
competition with prizes! Should you wish to book, PFS 
are offering parents the opportunity to reduce the cost 
by entering discount code PFS4DAY2018 when they 

book on their website, reducing the cost to just £39 for 
a four day course! To book visit  

www.premierfootballschool.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

 

 
If you are shopping in the Allington 
Branch of Waitrose over the coming 
weeks, please consider putting your 

green token in the 
West Borough PTFA 
Charity Box.   

Thank you. 

MICHELLE’S SCHOOL  OF 

DANCING 
A chance to Dance 

From Nursery age upwards 

4pm—5:30pm 

West Borough Primary School 

For further details contact 

Michelle Hartree 07957 350205 

mhartree@btinternet.com 

www.mchellesschoolofdancng.co.uk 
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